HONOR BOARD APPLICATION SPRING 2022

Date Student ID number

Name Division — day or evening
Current Address Email address (ubalt)
Phone number Expected date of graduation

Expectations of Board members: Honor Board members are expected to be engaged members of the
Board and to maintain and promote confidentiality. Additional responsibilities include:
* Promote professionalism
* Educate the UB Law community on the Honor Code, including presentation at Orientation
* Propose changes, as needed, to the Honor Code
» Participate in Honor Code procedures when complaints are received by the Honor Board

Time Commitment:
* Must be scheduled to graduate spring 2023 or later
* Mandatory monthly meetings
* When complaints are received, members are called upon to act in various roles (investigator,

preliminary review panel, hearing committee)
The Chair and Advisor reserve the right to remove any member whose participation level is
unsatisfactory.
On a separate document, please answer the following questions:
1. What relevant experience will you bring to the Honor Board?

2. Why do you want to be a member of the Honor Board?

3. Describe a time when you faced an ethical dilemma and how you handled it.

4. Please list any other extracurricular activities with which you are involved and the positions you

hold, if any.

5. Are you employed or doing an externship? If so, where and how many hours per week do you
work?

Please submit this application along with your current resume and current (unofficial)
transcript to the Honor Board Chair, Camille Pappy, at (camille.pappy@ubalt.edu) no later
than Friday, March 4th, 2022, at noon. Students selected for an interview will be notified
within two weeks. All questions and concerns should be directed to the Honor Board Chair,
Camille Pappy, at camille.pappy@ubalt.edu.
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